The Institute for Research on Digital Learning
invites you to our Winter Chiller. Are you
interested in or doing work on digital
learning or digital cultures? Would you like to
meet other researchers who are working on
video games, online teaching and learning,
and 21st-century digital cultures? If so, please
drop by our Winter Chiller.

Please RSVP to Erin

irdl@yorku.ca
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